
Reduced Power STA Application 
WOAI-TV (Fac. ID No. 69618) 

San Antonio, TX 
 

EXPLANATION OF CIRCUMSTANCES 

WOAI Licensee, LLC, the licensee of WOAI(TV) Facility ID No. 69618, (the “Station”) hereby 
provides notice that the Station began operating at reduced power on November 30, 2021, and 
requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to operate at reduced power.   The Station is 
operating at 50% reduced power from the Station’s auxiliary antenna due to apparent weather 
damage to the Station’s main antenna.  The Station plans to conduct an inspection on December 
19, 2021, due to predicted favorable weather conditions. 

The grant of the proposed STA will serve the public interest by allowing the Station to continue 
to provide service to the public.  Therefore, the Station requests STA to operate at the reduced 
power until such time as the Station makes required repairs and can resume operations at 
authorized power.  The Station will keep the Commission informed regarding the necessary 
repairs.  


